
         September 17, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Alateen Parent/Guardian/Friend, 
 
We are excited to announce our second Alateen Camp to be held concurrently 
with the Al-Anon Fall Assembly.  Bring your Alateens (ages 6-19) to enjoy Alateen 
Camp and enjoy fellowship.  Please see flyer for additional details. 
 
Please complete and bring to the Camp the Permission/Medical Form so that we 
may easily contact you should an emergency arise.  
 
This is a special year.  Alateen (world) and Alateen Alaska are both celebrating 60 
years of fellowship, recovery, and outreach.  Join the Alateens in eating birthday 
cake with Assembly members on Saturday at the noon break.  Stay to participate 
in the noon Al-Anon speaker meeting.  See the Al-Anon Assembly flyer for more 
details. 
 
Spread widely the joy and celebration event with Alateen and Al-Anon members 
alike. 
 
Please call or email me with any questions or comments at the contact 
information listed below. 
 
In gratitude for Alateen service, 
Denise 
 
Denise Ramp 
Alaska Area Alateen Coordinator & Area Application and Process Person 
akalateencoord@yahoo.com 
Alateen Phone Line:  907-227-5742 (call/text) 


